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June 19, 1955

Mr. M. S. Eccles, Governor
Federal Reserve Board
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Eccles:

I am so pleased to have your
note of June 17. By the Brookings survey
and attached questions we tried to provoke
thought without injecting any matured opin-
ions.

Because I remember your dis-
cussion of this mortgage problem as being
the most clearly defined of any that I had
in Washington, I hold to the hope that you
may be able to read wiiat we have done and
give me the benefit of your thought. I
shall look forward to seeing you again.

Yours very truly,

Ass

RGS W
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